
Virginia Chapter report for 2012 

 

We have had no inquires during the season 2012.  I have not met officials in either Virginia Department 

of Forestry, or the US Forestry Service.   I had intended to meet forest fire officials for lunch, but my 

timing was at the peak of the fire season.  Better luck next year.   Sorry for the sparse report, but Virginia 

is a slow place with regard to lookouts.   

 

Robert Wright 

Virginia     

 


